
Field of Dreams Monthly Meeting  

Date: April 2, 2024 
 
Field of Dreams meetings was called to order by President Bob Ingram at 7:00 pm.  
 
Meeting Minutes: The minutes from the March 5, 2024 meeting were posted on the club website by 
Ross Vanhatten. A motion was made by Bruce B. and seconded by Richard B. to accept the minutes as 
written. Motion passed by a majority of members in attendance. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: The club treasurer submitted his monthly report to the members via written report. 
Total club capital account balance $6900. ($2000 added 1/1/23 by membership vote)  
Spring maintenance allocation approved 3/7/20 $350. Check book balance $6139.94 making Total Cash 
Assets $13,389.94. 
 
Safety officer Report: Please continue to be aware of all field deadlines. (Particularly around BMX track 
and ball fields to the south and west. We still have not received notification of when Soccer play will 
commence but expect increased activity on and around those ball fields now. Remember, no maiden 
flights on Saturdays when fields are in use. Also, please keep any dogs brought to field on leash at all 
times. 
 
Membership: Membership dues are continuing to trickle in. If you have not paid 2024 dues, please see 
Richard B.. 
 
Instructors report: none. 
 
Old Business:  

• Field Maintenance – Anyone available to help Mike S. plan and stage our field maintenance 
project please step up and let Mike know. Some maintenance must be done this year and we 
need volunteers. 

 
New Business: 

• All nominations for club officers must be submitted by the May 7th meeting. President Bob will 
be stepping down leaving that position open.  

• Haystack Reservoir: The club has received approval from the FAA for a FRIA area at the 
reservoir. The area is defined between the West campground area we have used in the past, the 
boat ramp accross at the East Campground, to the south end of the reservoir.  

 
Next Meeting: Pappy’s Pizzeria on Tuesday, May 7th at 7:00pm. Come early to eat and socialize. 
 
Show & Tell: None 
 
Motion to adjourn: Having no further business before the club a motion to adjourn was offered by Dana 
D. and seconded by Bob S. Motion passed by a majority of members present and the meeting was 
adjourned at 7:20pm. 


